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Hummel, Robert

From: Andres T. Rojas <andy@rojasdesigninc.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 1:18 PM
To: Hummel, Robert
Cc: Stephen Pinkerton; Patrick J. Murphy IV, Esq.; Jennifer Murphy
Subject: [EXTERNAL]41 Cedar Road, Belmont MA - Addition & Renovations - Request to 

Continue PB Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi Rob -  
 
Please note that our clients, Jennifer and Patrick Murphy, would like to have their Planning Board Hearing for this 
project continued until the 02/15/2022 Planning Board Meeting.   I will be meeting with them to discuss the proposed 
design changes. 
 
We understand that the revised drawings and documents must be submitted to the Planning Board by 
02/08/2022.   Please confirm this request for a continuance.   Please also contact me with any questions or 
comments.   Thank you. 
 
Andy 
 
 
Andrés T. Rojas, ASLA 
Principal 
 
ROJAS DESIGN, INC. 
Architecture  |  Interior Design  |  Landscape Architecture 
46 Waltham Street - Suite 2A 
Boston  MA  02118-4101 
T - (617) 720-4100 
C - (617) 281-4617 
andy@rojasdesigninc.com  
www.rojasdesigninc.com 

 Think before you print.  
 
Confidentiality Note: This email and any attachment to it contains privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named in the 
email. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately return it to the sender and delete it from your system.  Please note that neither 
Rojas Design, Inc. nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any). Thank you. 
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